
 

 

Important No�ce 
 

Wakatu Industrial Estate and surrounding area 
 

Project:  Saxton Creek Upgrade - Stage 4 

Downer has advised that night works will occur in the Saxton 
Creek area on the following dates: 

• Monday 5 February to Saturday 10 February 2024.  
From 7:00 pm to 6:00 am 

 

 

 

There will be heavy machinery operating, as well as floodlight 
towers. The work may be noisy for nearby residents.  

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience and will try and 
minimise any disturbance where possible. 

 



 

 

For more information about the Saxton Creek Upgrade Stage 4 
project, go to: https://shape.nelson.govt.nz/saxton-creek-
stage-4 

Should you have any queries please contact the below: 

 

Downer 
Mike Forbes 

021 154 7450 
 

Downer 
Carl McCoy 

021 875 077 
 

Nelson City Council 
Rachel Bewley 
03 546 0200 
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